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1313 Sherman Street, Room 215 
Denver, CO 80203 
 
 March 22, 2016 

 
Connie Davis 
Aggregate Industries - WCR, Inc. 
1687 Cole Blvd., Ste. 300 
Golden, CO  80401 
 
Re: Hazeltine Mine, DRMS Permit No. M-2004-031, 
 Permit Amendment Application No. 1 (AM-01), 
 Extension Request Approval  
 
Dear Ms. Davis: 
  
As requested in your letter that the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) received on 
March 17, 2016, the Division approves your request to extend the decision deadline for Permit Amendment 
Application No. 1 (AM-01).  The new decision deadline for AM-01 is May 31, 2016.  The matter has been 
scheduled to be heard before the Mined Land Reclamation Board (Board) during the June 22-23, 2016 Board 
meeting. 
 
If you are unable to provide satisfactory responses to any inadequacies prior to the new deadline, it will 
be your responsibility to request an extension of time to allow for continued review of this 
application.  If there are still unresolved issues when the decision date arrives and no extension has been 
requested, the application will be denied. 
 
If you need additional information please contact me at the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety, 
1313 Sherman St., Room 215, Denver, CO 80203, by telephone at 303-866-3567, extension 8131, or by 
email at Tyler.ODonnell@state.co.us.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Tyler O’Donnell  
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
cc: Wally Erickson, DRMS 
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